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Term Dates: 

 Autumn 1 Term  
 
 
 

School Closes  

21st October 2022 

School Open  

31st October 2022  

School Closes  

16th December 2022 

School Open  

3rd January 2023 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

All you have to do to take advantage of 

the great opportunities available to your 

child every day is to make sure they 

turn up every day. 

Class Attendance  

  Oak  
 

Miss Hanlon 

90% 

Fir 
 

Miss McConnon  

97% 

 Maple  
 

Miss Langshaw 

91% 

Elm  
 

Mrs Sargison 

92.8% 

Alder  
 

Miss Wilson 

93.7% 

Beech 
 

Mr McNamara 

95.7% 

Willow 
 

Mrs Mahar/  
Miss Roberts 

89.3% 

Ash 
 

Mrs Brady Duck 

90% 

Birch  
 

Mrs Gray 

85% 

Cedar 
 

Mrs Lynas 

100% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 
EW 

Year 1 
CH 

Year 2 
BT 

Year 3 
LH 

Year 4 
ZK 

Year 5 
CH 

Year 6 
EMA 

Ash 
LS 

Cedar 
GG 

Birch 
JMK 

 

 Thought for the week… 

DREAMBIG - MOTIVATED 

 

                  

 

     

 

 

Free Breakfast Club 

8:00am start 

Places booked in advance  

 small donations are welcome 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

Autumn Clubs 

School Dinners   

 

The week beginning Monday 10th October for dinners will be week 3 
Meals must be paid for via the ParentPay app- Thank You 

 

Activities in the school 

diary for the upcoming 

weeks    ahead… 

10th October  

Y6Parents invited to 

assembly 9:20am 

10th October – Mental 

Health Awareness Day 

#HelloYellow 

13th October – Reception 

& Y1 parents – 2pm – 

phonics workshop 

  

  

 

A reminder that dogs are not allowed on school grounds. 
Dogs are a great addition to any family, and it is well known that they can provide a lot of comfort 

and even can help to reduce stress.  

However, following a number of incidents and children and families being fearful, we have a policy 

that no dogs are allowed on school grounds- even if carried in their owner’s arms. 

So, if you need to bring them out of the home on your walk to school, please stay with them off site 

at the main pedestrian gate on The Avenue.  

If you do bring them onto site, do not be offended if you are asked to leave the site by members of 

staff.  

Eco Warriors 

ClubClub 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Donate £1 this 

Monday on 

ParentPay to support 

raising money for 

Children’s Mental 

Health, All children 

can come to school in 

one item of Yellow!!  

Thanks for all your 

support!!  

Beech Class – Shakespeare North   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have worked tirelessly over the 
last few weeks, putting in so much effort for 
their up-and-coming show!  
They got the opportunity this week to take 
their show to the stage!! We were amazed 

and we can’t wait for you all to see the hard 
work and effort that has gone into this! 

 
They will be performing for families at the 
amazing Shakespeare North Playhouse on 

14th November . 
 

We’re very proud of you all Beech Class! 
 

Beech Class – Trip to St Mary’s 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The children had a great time this week 

visiting St Mary’s Church, learning about how 

science and faith have crossed over for 

people in the past. 

It was an amazing opportunity for Beech 

class, and they had a great time! They 

represented themselves and the school 

amazingly!  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Welcome Back! 
 

This half terms whole class attendance reward is a movie afternoon with treats!  
Keep up the hard work and it could be your class who wins. 

 
 

A reminder that the school gates open at 8:45am for a prompt 9:00am start. 
Children who arrive after 9:00am are classed as late and this impacts their attendance. 

If you have any questions regarding attendance, please contact the school office: 
0151 477 8950 extension 1 

or via the school email 
yewtree@knowsley.gov.uk 
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HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

ACTIVITY 

 

Wednesday 26th October  

From 1pm 

Adult/ Children-£10       U5’s go FREE  

SESSION TIMES  

1PM- 1.45PM, 1.45PM-2.30PM, 2.30PM-3.15PM  

AND 3.15PM- 4PM 

Booking Essential- beechleyrda@hotmail.com 

Harthill Road, Allerton    l18 3HY 

mailto:beechleyrda@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


